
Mark your calendars for December’s event.  We are going to gather for 

dinner and fellowship on Tuesday evening 12/18/18 at 6:15pm.  We are 

going to meet at The Highlands Café which is in the Westminster at 

Baldwin Park Community, just south of the VA Medical Clinic.  Address 

is 2661 Lake Baldwin Lane.  After dinner, we will walk over to the home 

of Chris Kuziv and Chuck Turner for continued fellowship and Holiday 

Cheer.  Take an evening to relax and unwind just before the 

Christmas/New Year’s week.  Hope to see you all there.  Please RSVP to 

me at drotenberger@walkercc.com  or Chris and Chuck at 

ckorl@bellsouth.net 
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